
March 6, 1976 

Memorandum 

To: Gary Bales, City Manager 

From: Vern Yadon, Museum Director 

Subject: Point Pinos Lighthouse and "Procedural Guide for 
Grant Applications" 

Dear Gary: 

I have gone over the procedural guide for grant applica-
tions and find the same problems which you covered in your 
note to me of 2-26-76. The problem of greatest difficulty 
is that the city does not have ownership. The next serious 
difficulty is the fact that no federal funds may be used 
for matching. This is somewhat ameliorated by our option 
to use "in kind" matching i.e. - administration, city labor 
and equipment etc. While this latter is not spelled out as 
such, it works with other federal funding. 

I will be talking with Mr. Paul Perrot, Assistant 
Secretary for Museum Programs, Smithsonian Institution, 
this week while in Baltimore. He served as chairman of the 
President's Special Committee which recently scored the army 
for its "willful neglect" of the Dutton Hotel in southern 
Monterey County. As you know this brought about a quick 
transfer of that property to the Monterey County Parks 
Department. Perhaps Paul will have some suggestions. 

Sincerely, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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